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Please deny the dema;id from the Southern Nevada Water
Authority for groundwater rights in White Pine and Lincoln
counties

1 message

Thu, Nov 17, 2011 at 3:34 PM

Georgia Sallows <gsallows@yahoo.com>
Reply-To: Georgia Sallows <gsallows@yahoo.com>
To: nsepipelinecomments@gmail.com

Nov 17, 2011 DCNR/DWR

State Engineer Jason King RECE'VED

NV DEC 01 201

Dear State Engineer Jason King State Enginesr King, j

We believe the scientific information is overwheiming: Draining 50 LAS VEGAS OFF { CE

billion gallons of groundwater from the Great Basin would devastate
£y

Native American communities, rural economies and wildlife habitat over 2 s
a huge area. &
Further, the families and smail businesses of Las Vegas, recovering r {L’:?i
from a brutal recession, cannot afford the huge price tag for this ,J
project. S

Just like our government we all need to five within our means. If this o I
means we will use less water, then we should. We should NOT build a e
pipefine which will go across the state of Nevada which would continue ‘
to allow too much grass to grow in what we know is a desert. We cannot
afford this pipeline now especially; and, as well all truly know the

price will not reduce or even remain as projected -- it will go up and

likely exorbitantly. We must continue to leam to live within our

means whether with our financial budgets or our resource budgets.

Please deny the Southern Nevada Water Authority their demand for
groundwater rights across our great state.

Thank you in advance for your consideration for keeping our resources
safe.

Sincerely,
Georgia Sallows

2483 Sedona Cedar Ave
Henderson, NV 89052-4919
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